Paul R. Nobles/Purchasing Manager
Office of Purchasing

December 5, 2018
To:  All Known Prospective Bidders
ADDENDUM NUMBER 2:
Re:  PD 18-19.005 Muscogee Road, Phase 4 A & B Widening & Drainage Improvements
All:
Your firm recently received a Request for Letters of Interest for the above-mentioned specification.
This Addendum Number 2 provides for answers to the following questions:
Question 1: Since Phase 4 A is being bid now as well, will there be additional time added to the
days allowed for Substantially Complete and Fully Complete?
Answer 1: Per the Engineering Department, no. Even though the original solicitation
was originally issued to cover only Phase 4B, the time allocated for
Substantial Completion and Fully Complete was for both Phase 4A and 4B

to be completed.

Question 2: Can potential bidders receive a copy of the CAD file?
Answer 2: Only the awarded firm will receive the CAD files for this project.

This Addendum Number 2 is furnished to all known prospective bidders. Please sign and return
one copy of this Addendum, with original signature, with your bid as an acknowledgement of
your having received same. You may photo copy this form for your records.

Purchasing Specialist

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum:
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